

WEE WUNS WEEKDAY MINISTRIES MONTHLY NEWSLETTER - NOVEMBER 2020

"I will give thanks to the Lord with my whole heart." Psalm, 111:1

During chapel time, our toddler and preschool students have been learning how to praise God through prayer, song and stories from the Bible. As in years past, all children say a blessing before lunch each day.

Daily prayer helps establish a predictable and reliable ritual in your child's life, which is more important now than ever. Let us not forget that we are blessed to be able to go to God in prayer at any time and in any place. It gives comfort in a world that can be disruptive and scary, and helps you and your child focus on joy.

As we model behavior that we would chose for our children to imitate, we can teach life lessons that will aid them in creating a happy tomorrow. We wish you and yours a truly blessed Thanksgiving as we rejoice in God's goodness and grace.

~Geralyn and Lori

THANKSGIVING FEAST

Our Thanksgiving Feast will be Thursday, 11/19 and Friday, 11/20. Although our traditional feast will look different this year, we want to make the day a special one for our students. This year our feast will consist of a complete meal from Chick-fil-A. The classrooms will be transformed into Thanksgiving Feast dining rooms and the children will enjoy their feast during their regular lunchtime. Please look for Chick-fil-A order forms to come home next week.

A special THANK YOU to Kroger for donating a pumpkin to each of our students!!



During the month of November, we will be conducting a fundraiser for the school based on a "Calendar". The calendar was sent home last week. The goal is to fill every square of your child's calendar (see attached photo). For example, if you sponsor November 12th, you would pay \$12. If an aunt/sibling/grandparent sponsors November 25th, they would pay \$25. Simply fill in the name of the sponsoring party into that square to show its completion.

<u>Please hold on to ALL OF THE MONEY</u> in the envelope provided until the end of the month and turn it in once the fundraiser is over. There is no pressure to fill in the total calendar. Cash and check are accepted. Please make all checks payable to Wee Wuns Weekday Ministries.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact the office or contact Tracy Hargrave.

Thank you for your continued support of our school!

| Mee Mana | | | | EM | ردرا | | 780. |
|---|-----|-----|-----|-----|------|-----|------|
| | SUN | MON | TUE | WED | THU | FRI | SAT |
| leekday Ministry | 01 | 02 | 03 | 04 | 05 | 06 | 07 |
| المالية | 08 | 09 | 10 | 11 | 12 | 13 | 14 |
| | 15 | 16 | 17 | 18 | 19 | 20 | 21 |
| Pick your day! noose which day of the | | | | | | | |
| onth you would like to onsor. Pay that amount d make your Wee Wun smile! | 22 | 23 | 24 | 25 | 26 | 27 | 28 |
| : Nov 15= \$15 donation) All donations are tax deductible. | 29 | 30 | | | | | |

FALL BOOKFAIR

We will hold a virtual fall book fair beginning November 15th. A link will be shared with you prior to the start of the bookfair. This will be the perfect opportunity to shop for a selection of great books for our Christmas classroom book exchange and find books to give your child, other family members and friends.



During morning carline, please make sure your child remains in their car seat until it is time for them to get out of your vehicle. We want to make sure all students remain safe and even a small fender bender could hurt a child if they are not secure in your vehicle.



upcoming Events and Reminders

- Please remember to include a jacket & change of clothes for cooler weather in your child's backpack.
- 攀 Pícture deadlíne Tuesday, November 6th
- 🏶 Vírtual book faír begíns Sunday, November 15th
- 🏶 November 23-27 Thanksgíving Holídays

Tuition is due on the 1st of each month!

- ➤ Please use black or blue ink when writing a check. The bank will not accept checks written in any other color. Please print your child's name in the memo. Checks should be placed in your child's folder.
- Pay by credit card online at www.weewuns.org under A 3% credit card fee will automatically be applied.

Thank you, we appreciate you!

THANKSGIVING HOLIDAYS: No classes will be held November 23rd-27th. Have a happy Thanksgiving!